
NSW CIS PRIMARY BOYS TOUCH FOOTBALL TRIALS
On Friday 4 June, Ryder W and Jack E represented NASSA at the trials for the NSW CIS
Primary Boys Touch Football team.  

The selection day was held at Penrith Touch fields and the best players from all over the state
came to trial.

Although the boys were not selected in the team, they trialed with great skills and
sportsmanship. 

Well done Ryder and Jack!

Mrs Sharon Evans
P- 6 Sport Coordinator / TAP Coordinator
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